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Comments: I object to the proposed project. Given that the Wilderness Act prohibits structures, with a very

narrow exception for those that are the minimum necessary to preserve Wilderness, this out-of-place metal hut

not only detracts from the Wilderness, but also fails to meet this Wilderness Act requirement.  

It doesn't belong there -- neither do helicopters, cement mixers and any other paraphernalia. Let nature do the

work, allowing the metal remnants of the Quonset hut to fade with time, or  if it is absolutely necessary to remove

it, use wilderness-compatible means, such as non-motorized/non-mechanized tools, to do so.  Surely, with

limited agency funding these days, however, you have better things to do with the funds? 


